pre 1982 model 700 rifle

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Beutler, 9/30/2004 2:03:32 PM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. Your Model 700 was produced in 1969. Your firearm has not been involved in a recall. Your rifle was originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on fire before you can open the bolt. We are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm

If you would like to have the firearm inspected or have had any safety issues with the rifle, we recommend taking/shipping the firearm to one of the following Remington Premier Repair Centers for inspection.

http://www.remington.com/repairsvc/modelsefectron.asp

To view the warranty for Remington firearms, go to

http://www.remington.com/support/warranty.htm

Customer (Gregg Beutler) 9/26/2004 8:04:45 PM I was not aware there was a problem with this gun firing when you release the safety or open the bolt, I was told about this from a friend, could I recieve more information from you. I have a 30-06 model 700 serial #6278911. Thankyou

Gregg Beutler

